
Tuesday 12th September 2023                    

 

Dear families, 

 

As part of our topic and English learning, Quartz class will be visiting Nympsfield Long 
Barrow on Monday 25th September. We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and 
returning at 1pm. 

 

The cost of the trip is £7 per child which will pay for our coach to and from the site. Our 
preferred method of payment is by ParentPay where you can make payment and give 
permission. If you would rather pay by cash or cheque (payable to Stroud Valley School) 
then please return the slip below and payment to the school office. 

 

This is an outdoor visit so please be mindful of the weather and send your child to school 
wearing suitable outdoor/ waterproof clothing and footwear. Once we return to school, 
we’ll have a late lunch in the classroom. Please provide your child with a rucksack, water 
bottle and snack for the trip and a packed lunch to eat once we’re back at school. Quartz 
class will not be having hot dinners on this day. If you child is eligible for a Free School Meal 
and would like to order a packed lunch, please fill out and return the slip below to school by 
this Friday 15th September.  

 

Whilst there, we will be gathering inspiration for writing; learning about the history of the 
barrow; and completing sketchbook tasks in preparation for a piece of artwork which we’ll 
make at school. Look out for photos of our morning on our class blog. 

 

With many thanks, 

Mrs Barrett and Mrs Jowers 

NYMPSFIELD LONG BARROW 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Quartz class trip to Nympsfield Long 

Barrow on Monday 25th September. 

 My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered. 

 I enclose cash/cheque or £17 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

IF YOU ARE USING THE ONLINE PARENTPAY FACILITY, YOU DO NOT NEED TO RETURN THIS FORM 


